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Message for LGAs

The spring 2016 floods in the Riverina-Murray region were one of the most protracted and widespread flood events on record. The prolonged inundation and flooding impacted agricultural businesses across most industries, some significantly. 
While many producers are flat out with harvest, there is still an opportunity before 2017 to think through some of the issues caused by the flooding such as animal health risks, weeds, pasture management and mosquito-borne disease. 
To help producers in this recovery process, the NSW Government has produced a document called Landholder Flood Recovery Advice, which provides some useful information from a range of contributors including Murray Local Land Services, Riverina Local Land Services, NSW Department of Primary Industries and the NSW Rural Financial Counselling Service.
The document can be downloaded from the websites of Murray Local Land Services and Riverina Local Land Services: www.lls.nsw.gov.au/murray or www.lls.nsw.gov.au/riverina.

